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FEBRUARY 23, 2024 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

SUSPENSION OF TELECOURT APPEARANCES IN THE PROBATE 

DIVISION 
 

 

Effective March 1, 2024, the Superior Court of California, County of San Diego will suspend the use of 

Telecourt appearances in the Probate Division until further notice.   

 

Court appearances may be made either in person or virtually, unless otherwise ordered by the court. 

Virtual appearances must be made using the department’s Microsoft Teams (“MS Teams”) video link or 

by calling the department’s MS Teams conference phone number and using the assigned conference ID 

number. The MS Teams video conference links and phone numbers are posted on the court’s website at 

www.sdcourt.ca.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MICHAEL M. RODDY  

Executive Officer  
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